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Fritz, 
 
Thanks for the heads up. I will come up with some notes for you. Since it will no longer be a single driveway, I 
think that I will be requesting that the main drive from Rte 9 be brought up to the Fire Lane requirements as 
layer out in the State Fire Code. Also, since this driveway is longer than what we carry for supply hose on any 
single unit, some form of fire protection should be in place, be it a cistern or having the new dwellings protected 
by 13D Sprinkler systems. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Tom Perley 
Fire Chief/EMD 
Town of Madbury 
334 Knoxmarsh Road 
Madbury, New Hampshire 03823 
Office - (603) 742-1164 
Cell     - (603) 617-0562 
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